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Michael D. Ambrose, Town Manager

Consideration

Considerations

Consider Discussion Regarding Ballistic Protective Gear for Fire

Department Personnel

Police and Fire Departments have been working together to ensure the Town has adequate ballistic

protective gear for our fire department personnel.   This item is a follow up from the March Budget

Retreat, and it has been determined the police department has enough extra ballistic protective gear to

outfit each shift of the fire department.  The extra vests are due to the police department being awarded a

grant for ballistic vests earlier this year. This will allow for the gear to be on the truck, and shared between

the shifts.
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